
STATE OF CALIFORNIA ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
505 VAN NESS AVENUE 
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3288 

January 28,2010 File: No.: A.07-12-009 

Mr. Brian K. Cherry 
Vice President - Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale Street Mail Code B10C 
P.O. Box 770000 
San Francisco, CA 94177 

Dear Mr. Cherry: 

Re: Letter Requesting Extension of Time 

I am in receipt of your letter dated January 25,2010 requesting a further extension to 
February 26,2010, for Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) to file its 2010 Rate 
Design Window (RDW) Application and the two-part peak time rebate residential 
rate proposal that Decision 09-03-026, Ordering Paragraph 9, requires PG&E to 
present. By letter dated October 23,2009,1 previously extended the time for the 
filing from November 25,2009 to January 29,2010. 

For the reasons specified in your request, an extension of time is granted. The filing 
date for PG&F/s 2010 RDW application and the two-part peak time rebate 
residential rate proposal is extended to February 26,2010. As required by Rule 16.6 
of the Commission's Rules of Practice and Procedure, you must promptly inform all 
parties to the proceeding of this extension. The opening paragraph of your 
document must state that I have authorized the extension. 

4/f 
Paul Clanon 
Executive Director 
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